
 

D45 Hunger Service Project  

During the January Cabinet Meeting 

Saturday, January 12, 2019 

 

Canadian Club of Central Vermont 

414 East Montpelier Road, Barre, VT 05641 

 
I am writing to ask your club for a donation toward a service 
project to be held at the Cabinet Meeting January 
12th.  Attendees, working in partnership with The Outreach 
Program will produce 10,000 meals which attendees can then 
donate to their local food shelves or the Vermont Food Bank. 
The project will take about 2 hours.  It’s going to be a lot of fun 

and will support hunger relief at home and abroad! Here's how it works... 

The cost of this project is $2,500. Therefore, I am asking each club to consider donating $75 (or more) toward the 
cost of this project.   Please make your checks payable to Vermont District 45 Lions and send to me directly at:  CT 
Lion Brenda Seitz, 724 Hinesburg Road, Brattleboro, VT 05301. Please let me know no later than January 4th, if 
your club would like to donate to this District 45 project. 

Silly math… $2,500 divided by 10,000 is $0.25 per meal.  Your $75 donation enables you to take home at least 300 
meals (2 cases) for your local food shelf.  Donate more and bring more food home!  

 

2 cases of Mac & Cheese $75.00 
 Please order by Friday, January 4, 2019 

 

 

Name:  ________________________________  Club:______________________________________ 

 

Phone:  ________________________________  email:______________________________________ 

 

My club would like to donate _____________  to support this project. 

 

My club would like to order ____________ cases to take back to our food pantry. 

Minimum order 2 cases for $75. 
 

Amount enclosed: 

  cases: __________ 

 

  donation: __________ 

 

  Total: __________ 

 

 

Make your check payable to Vermont District 45 and mail to: 
CT Lion Brenda Seitz, 724 Hinesburg Road,  
Brattleboro, VT 05301 
Email: blseitz92@gmail.com 
Phone: 802.257.0901  
 
Don't forget you need to register for the cabinet meeting on January 12.  See the separate form for this.  

(This may qualify your club for their zone’s hunger badge - talk with your Zone Chair) 

http://outreachprogram.org/
http://outreachprogram.org/
https://www.vermontlions.org/images/How_it_works.png

